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Comments: I am very concerned about NSF plans to renew 62 backcountry  guide permits in the  Bob Marshall

system with  less oversight and guide related infrastructure  and location information available to the public. I am

especially opposed to renewing these permits with the proposed CE rather than  the  now required much more

comprehensive and  protective environmental review. Usage particularly higher impact use of  the backcountry

via guide services are  providing more  "amenities" and  heavier usage of trails, campsites, etc. This is a concern.

We Americans have demanded more than  the  backpackers of  my youth. We are  "loving " our wilderness areas

to their detriment and  degradation. Please do  NOT weaken permitting standards. Keep our wilderness areas

wild and  untrampled.


